
CRA NEWSLETTER, 10-1-2018 
  
Lottery Open House 
This week our annual Lottery Open House will be held on Thursday, October 4

th
, 4:00-7:00 

p.m.  If you have friends or family who would like to have their child/children attend Canyon 

Rim Academy for the 2019-2020 school year, please invite them to the Open House.  This is our 

kickoff event to begin accepting applications for the following school year.  Applicants may fill 

out an application and tours of the school will be provided by Board Members and 

Administration.  Applicant will also have an opportunity to ask questions.  People who cannot 

attend the Open House may also visit the school office any school day after October 5
th
 to fill 

out an application.  
***Our CRA families do not need to apply, because your student is already a part of our 

school!  If you have other children in your immediate family that would like to attend CRA next 

year, you do not need to fill out a lottery application.  In January, we will send home a letter of 

intent, and parents will be able to tell us about their children that would like to be 

added.   Kindergarten siblings will receive preference for enrollment, and siblings in grades 1
st
-6

th
 

will be added for next year as space allows.   
  
JUMP TEAM 
The Canyon Rim Academy Jump Team has been a favorite tradition at CRA ever since we 
opened as a charter school in 2007.  Parent volunteers have helped mentor and support the 
team every year and kept it going.  This year the Jump Team’s existence is in question.  Only 
one parent has volunteered to head-up the team and that’s just not enough.  We need at least 
three more volunteers to make it happen!  If you are interested in being a part of the team 
leadership and guarantee its’ survival, please contact Amy Wilkinson ASAP at 
amymwilkinson@hotmail.com.   
  
Vision Screening  
     Each year we have a Vision Screening for children in K-3rd grade.  Vision Screening is scheduled 
for October 23rd.  We can also screen students in grades 4th-6th at the request of a parent.  If you feel 
that your upper grade child would benefit from having their eyes checked at our quick screening, 
please contact sabraham@canyonrimacademy.org or hgisseman@canyonrimacademy.org.   
     We cannot perform this important service for our students without the help of wonderful parent 
volunteers.  Several parents have already signed up to volunteer on Sign Up Genius, but we could 
use two more volunteers.  It’s an easy thing to do and doesn’t take much time - only requires one 
hour of training (on October 11th at 9:00 a.m.) and then one morning to help us screen the students 
on October 23rd.  Please sign up on  
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f054ea8a929a0fe3-vision.   
  
Books and Breakfast 
Books & Breakfast for the 5th and 6th graders will be held on 
Friday, October 5th, 7:56am - 8:26am in the lunchroom.  
Students need to sign up if they want to attend.  
Sign-ups started today – see the sheet outside the library to sign up. 
Come hear about some new reading ideas! 
  
REMINDER: 
Washington Federal will be at Canyon Rim Academy on Wednesday October 2nd during the lunch hour 
for Save at School.  Open an account for $5.00 and Washington Federal will deposit $5.00 to get you 
started on your savings account. 
Saving a small amount soon builds up to a large amount. 

- Scottish Proverb 
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CALENDAR 
Thurs., October 4:       CRA Lottery Open House, 4:00-7:00 pm 
Friday, October 5:       Books & Breakfast for 5th & 6th Grade, 8:00 a.m. 
Wed., Oct. 17:             1:15 Dismissal 
Thu-Fri,, Oct. 18:         NO SCHOOL, Fall Break 
 Monday, Oct. 29:        PTO Let’s 


